Freeman hosts Chinese delegation

June 15, 2012

The Freeman School hosted a delegation of 50 education officials from
China. (Photo by Sally Asher)

On June 1, the Freeman School hosted a delegation of 50 representatives from
Chinese universities as well as officials from China’s Ministry of Education.

The visit, which Tulane hosted at the request of the Commerce Department, was
part of a trip to the United States to build connections and learn more about
educational opportunities for Chinese students. The Freeman School coordinated the
delegation’s visit to Tulane, which included a tour of the uptown campus and
presentations in Goldring/Woldenberg Hall Il about the university’s programs in
business, engineering and architecture.
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